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Chief,Reulations&Procedures Div
Att:Notice 4
Alcohol &Tobacco Tax &Trade Bureau
Washington ,D.C. 20091

Dear Chief,

I am in support of the 5 1/49 standard for fmbs.We agree that a change may be nessasary
but to not change the standard to the radical degree that the !arge brewers are
pushing.Bud and coors have their agenda involving these products which is to Iimit the
sales of fmbs by using a national approach and using the atf to their advantage.Please
listen to the thousands of grocery,bar,restraints and others who will be hurt severely if
the decision is to radically change the standards of the current fmbs We do not need to
lose any more jobs in the U.S. and I am afraid that it could happen.

Thank you
John Brady
Better Brands
662-492-4774exrt.826


